
 

The rain couldn’t stop Highfield’s children and parents at the Roundhay School’s Fun Run on Saturday morning. It 

was a brilliant turn out and a wonderful atmosphere, with mums and dads, sons and daughters, ex pupils, staff and 

governors all taking part. I felt very proud of you all and I am sure we will have also raised a good amount of money 

which will go towards our new iPads. Thanks again to The Friends for organising this great event. 

 

Congratulations Alvie O’Brien who came first in the Primary Boys 5K race and Ella Hollis who came second in the 

Primary Girls 5K race 

 


